
 

   

 

Her Royal Highness The Princess of Wales 

Kensington Palace 

London W8 4PU  

 

Dear Madam: 

 

I hope this note finds Your Royal Highness well. Here at People for the Ethical 

Treatment of Animals (PETA), we have been following your recent health 

journey with concern and were pleased to hear that you’ve completed your 

treatment.  

 

We hope you can relax and indulge in the activities you love as you recover, 

and we enclose a gift for you: a pair of the first-ever vegan UGG boots – 

perfect for gardening, taking walks, or curling up with the kids. 

 

They’re cosy and comfy, but the best thing about these UGGs (created in a 

collaboration with Collina Strada) is that they’re made from sugarcane, 

TENCEL, and recycled polyester microfibre, which means they spare gentle 

sheep terrible suffering in the wool industry and take a little pressure off the 

planet.  

 

However you spend this period of rest and reflection, we hope you enjoy 

wearing these beautiful, stylish boots, knowing they are kind to animals and 

the environment.  

 

We wish you a speedy recovery.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Elisa Allen 

Vice President of UK Programmes and Operations 

 


